
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/24/2013 7:52:04 PM 
To: cft@cpuc.ca.gov (cft@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Hersman 

Charlotte 

I really enjoyed our lunch yesterday (seems longer ago!) and just remembered I was going to 
remind you that Commissioner Ferron may want to meet when he is in Washington with 
Deborah Hersman, Chair of the National Transportation Safety Board. 

I believe that both General Hagan and Paul would have contact information for her - email 
perhaps and definitely phone number. I don't have access to that. 

Thanks for the time; hope to do it again before too long. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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